
From: angelahopkins
To: Suzanne McLaughlin 
Subject: Recent meeting

This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

Dear Suzanne,

I refer to our recent meeting and the discussion regarding the proposed rate increase. We note that 
the CPI figure from April 2013 to mid 2018 is a cumulative 12%.
We are therefore proposing an “across the board” increase of 9% on both Tariffs 1 &2 and Tariff 3 to 
remain unaltered.
Hopefully it is possible to calculate such a flat percentage rate increase.
Kindly confirm that this is acceptable and advise the next step in the process.

Kind Regards
Walter O’Brien
Cabco Director
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